
From: David Young 
Sent: March 5, 2021 2:45 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Patrick Brown <patrick.brown@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, Martin <martin.medeiros@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 

Hello, 
I understand the subject of Highway 413 will be on the agenda at the March 11th meeting. 

I live in Brampton with my husband. We are retired professionals living in Peel Village. 

I have been following the developments surrounding the proposed Highway 413. I was relieved when 
the proposal for this highway did not go forward under the last provincial government. Now with the 
current government the proposal has been resurrected and seems to be gaining momentum.  My 
biggest concern is over the impact this new unneeded highway will have on the environment. The Green 
Belt seems to be under continual attack and we need to be vigilant to protect it. 

Please do not support this new Highway. Let the Ford government know that they can’t do what they 
want with the Green Belt while they think no one is looking. 

Sincerely, 
Barb Young 

March 5, 2021
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	From: David Young <youngjdavid@rogers.com>



